













MUSICAL 2018

With mixed feelings, another show concludes!

What a wild ride it was to take part and view this show. A huge thank you to all of the students involved in the production. It was truly excellent to see the development in the cast, orchestra, crew and junior chorus.

Thank you to all involved in the show.

Students are encouraged to enter this information into their Student Recognition Scheme (SRS.) Please encourage your child to follow up on this so they can be recognised for their achievements.

A post musical party will be organised shortly, as well as a cast and crew memento book.

Thank you,

Nicholas Lane

Musical Director